
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TO:  Members, Board of Education 
Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools 

 
FROM: Alicia Evans, Assistant Superintendent of Finance and Operations 
 
RE: Donations 
 
DATE:  May 22, 2018  
 
The PTOs of Whittier and Lincoln are interested in making donations to the schools. 
 
Whittier PTO donations include: 
 

 Makerspace and STEM projects for the library valued at $3,000. 

 New electric Range valued at $597.00 
 
The Lincoln PTO donation includes: 

 A subscription to Reading A-Z for six classrooms valued at $1,199.70 
 
This is also a request to donate 20 books to the school libraries.  This is an annual 
donation valued at $305.93, which is two books for each library. The books for are from 
the 2017 Jane Addams Children’s Book Award list.  
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